JimpiViatiox

Attorney General

October 16, 1987

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I enjoyed getting the opportunity to have dinner with you
and your family. It was a very nice break in my hectic
schedule.

You're generous introductions to me at the GI Forum made me
recognize how much I value your friendship and support in my
efforts.

I know you realize it, but if there is any way that I can
help you, please let me know. I am always very mindful that
you have been down many, many roads and have opened a lot of
doors because of the many fights you have had in the past.
You may have some scars on you, but they are really not
scars but actually victories for the people. Hopefully, in
the future I will be able to look back and have a similar
feeling of accomplishment because of the efforts in which we
are involved.

I lobk forward to seeing you again in the near future.

Sincerely,
!\
Jim Mattox

Attorney General
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